
6th November 2022 
9am Circuit Service at PPW
10.45am Service led by Rev Patrick Evans - Memorial 
Service/Communion

13th November - 10.45am Service - CTiA led by Father Tony 
Slingo

Mission Statement

To share locally and globally in the whole Church’s purpose of 
the worship of God and the care of people.
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Church Notices
If you have any items you want 

including in the notices for the next 
week, please let Lucy Lloyd know by 

Tuesday on 01704 536648 or 

lucy@southportmethodist.org.uk. 

Mid-week Prayers
Wednesdays at 10am. All welcome.

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be 

this Sunday March 27th, 6.00pm 

at Leyland Road. All welcome!

The Bereavement 
Journey
Next Course is at Cornerstone 

Methodist Church Coffee Lounge. 

Thursday 24th February 2022 2pm-

4pm.

Contact Sally Eyes on 

07743660155 or 

sally.eyes@southportmethodist.o

rg.uk

Weekly Offerings
For the moment we are going to 

continue having the offering 

basket in the porch as you arrive 

for worship.  However, from this 

Sunday we will once again be 

placing the basket on the 

communion table during the 

service and offering a prayer for 

gifts received.

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be this 

Sunday 22nd May, 6.00pm at 

Leyland Road. All welcome!

Ecumenical Prayer 
Meeting

 7.30am Tuesdays in May at 

Community Church.

Volunteers Needed
The Civic Society are looking for 

volunteers to help steward at the 
Jubilee event on the Village Green 
on Saturday 4th June.  If you are 

interested in volunteering and can 
spare an hour between 10am and 
6pm please email Terry Durrance 
directly at duncet@yahoo.co.uk

Caretaking 
Arrangements

In order to ensure the building 
continues to be presented in a well 
kept manner, if you notice anything 
that needs attention please feel free 

to email Roger on amc-
caretaker@southportmethodist.org.

uk or put a note in the property 
book located on Rogers desk in the 

Church office. Thank you.

Flowers
Our flowers this week have been 

kindly donated by Jan & Pete 

Holmes in memory of their parents 

Joan & Jim Dunwoody and Lil & Bill 

Holmes.

Ecumenical Prayer 
Meeting

7.30am Tuesdays in October at 

Shoreline Church.

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be 

Sunday 26th June, 6.00pm at 

Leyland Road.

Raising Praise
The next Raising Praise will be this 

Sunday 24th July, 6.00pm at 

Leyland Road. All welcome!

Harvest Celebration 
Saturday 24th September 

4pm-6.30pm 

Leyland Road Methodist Church

Relax in an informal social 

environment with….

Live Music, Hot Food &

Children’s Play Area

Noah’s Ark Play 
Group 

Every Friday 1.30 -3pm in the hall.

Babies to school age plus carers!

No booking necessary.

Alpha
Alpha Course starts Tuesday 20th 

September 6.30pm at Leyland Rd. 

For more information, or to 

register visit leyland.road.org.uk;  

or telephone 01704 536648.

Octave Choir

Our next concert

in Ainsdale Methodist 

Church

Friday 11th November 

2022

7.30pm

‘Songs for 

Remembrance’

Community songs from 

the wars

(A Jolly good singalong!)

Tributes to our heroes

Donations appreciated

The Shack
The film of the book ‘The shack’ 

will be shown in the church lounge 
on Monday 14th November 

starting at 6.15pm. After the film a 
discussion about the story will take 
place during which tea/coffee will 

be served.

Lectionary Readings 6th November 2022
Job 19:23-27a, Psalm 17:1-9, 2 Thessalonians 2:1-5, 13-17, Luke 
20:27-38
 

Prayer
Eternal God, in whose perfect realm 
no sword is drawn but the sword of 
justice, and no strength known but 

the strength of love: guide and 
inspire all who seek your kingdom, 
that peoples and nations may find 

their security in the love which 
casts out fear; through Jesus Christ 

our Saviour. Amen. 
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Mondays
10am-11am - Fit 4 Life Class

12 noon - Lunch

Tuesdays
10am-11am - Ukulele Class

12 noon - Lunch
1pm–3pm - Music for All

2pm-3.30pm – Tai Chi

Wednesdays
12 noon - Lunch

1pm-3pm – Games Afternoon (Indoor 
Bowling, Table Tennis)

Thursdays
9.45am-10.45am – Gentle Gym Class 1

10.50am –11.50am – Gentle Gym 
Class 2

10am-12 noon – Art Class
12 noon - Lunch

Fridays
10am-12noon – Needlecraft Class

11am-12pm - Forever Fit Class
12 noon - Lunch

12.45pm-1.45pm - Singing for All

Chapel Café is open Monday, 
Wednesday & Friday - 10am-2pm

For any lunch bookings please call the 
ALL Office.

 01704 574838

• Ukulele for beginners Tuesdays 10-11.00am 

• Forever Fit chair exercise class Fridays 11.30am-12.30pm 

• “Fish Friday”- a lighter lunch every Friday.

• Fit 4 Life with Ciara - Exercise class Mondays 10am-11am Starts Monday 

21st March 2022. Any enquiries and to book please contact the office on  

01704 574838

Also please support ALL with your co-op membership cards and The Tesco 

voting rounds until the end of March. Thank you.

Compassion Acts are running a holiday club for 2 weeks at the start of the 
school break and are looking for volunteers to help this run smoothly .

The club will be based at Christ the King School 
Week 1 is Monday 25th to Friday 29th July

Week 2 is Monday 1st August to Friday 5th August 
Please contact by email office@compassionacts.co.uk if you are interested 

and available for any of these dates . Part day volunteering will also be 
well received . 

These are vulnerable children who value quality time with adults . 

10am-11am Fit 4 Life Class
Mondays

Ainsdale Lunch & Leisure

Volunteers Needed
Holiday club volunteers are still 

required by Compassion Acts on 

Tuesday 26th July through to Friday 

28th July both morning and / or 

afternoon, also on Tuesday 2nd and 

Wednesday 3rd August am/ pm . 

The holiday club takes place at 

Christ the King school . All activity 

sessions and lunch are provided so 

you are only required to supervise , 

listen , be alongside the children 

and join in where possible . If 

you’ve not done it before why not “ 

come and see “ . Contact Jess 

McGlynn at Compassion Acts or 

Sally Eyes on 07743660155 . 

Clothes Bank
Russell Road Methodist Church on the 8th, 15th and 

22nd of August, 1-2.30pm

is providing a CHILDREN AND BABY CLOTHES BANK. 

Good quality second hand clothes will be available for families to 

take away. There will also be space for people to talk whilst 

sharing in free refreshments. 

Please could you help this venture by

1. Praying

2. Providing any clean baby/children’s clothes. 

3. Providing nappies, baby wipes or other baby products.

4. Joining us on the 8th, 15th or 22nd August to help out. 

Thank you. Every Blessing 

Bereavement Course
The next Bereavement Journey will be a 6 week course at PPW 

(scarisbrick new road) starting Tuesday 8th November To Tuesday 13th 
December.  Start time 10.30am. If you know of anyone recently bereaved 
or still grieving from a loss please encourage them to come along. If you 
would like to help as a listener within a small group or with an individual 

please contact Sally on 07743 660155.

Starting Friday 11th November

Ainsdale Methodist Church

Supported by Ainsdale Lunch & Leisure

Every Monday commencing 14th November

Our coffee lounge will be open for anyone to come in 
between 10am and 2pm and share the warm space

Free toast and a bowl of soup 
at lunchtime

Have a chat, read or play board games

Free 
Tea & 

Coffee

(The Church on the Green)

Free
WiFi
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Dear Friends

Some general updates and housekeeping issues for you this week.

God in Love Unites Us Report - As previously reported, the Church Council will 

need to consider its response to the above report, and most significantly, 

whether to permit our buildings to be used for same sex marriages.  At a 

previous Church Council Meeting, it was agreed that there would be a single item 

extra ordinary Church Council to consider this matter further.  Whilst the 

decision on this matter is for Church Council members only, the encouragement 

is for anyone who wishes to attend from within the life of the church to do so.  

The meeting will be held at 2.15pm on Tuesday 7th June at Church. 

Church Council - There is a “normal” Church Council at 2.15 on Tuesday 14th 

June at Church.  This is open to all with Church Council members having voting 

rights.

General Church Meeting - Normally we hold our GCM in the Spring, although 

given Covid our last meeting was only in November 2021.  We will hold the 

meeting for 2022 on Sunday 4th September after the morning service.  In 2023 

we will revert back to a date in Spring.  This meeting is open to everyone within 

the life of the Church, with Church members having voting rights.

Change of Address - I’ve moved house.  My new address is 29 Station Road, 

Southport, PR8 3HN.  All other contact details remain unchanged.

Sabbatical - Our Superintendent Minister, Rev Marie-Anne Kent, is now on 

sabbatical through until the end of August.  In Marie-Anne’s absence, Rev Sonya 

Marshall will have pastoral responsibility for Cornerstone, Rev Rachel Bray for 

PPW and Rev Alex Galbraith for St Francis, and Rev Patrick Evans responsibility 

for Superintendency matters.  Your prayers and support during this time are 

much appreciated.

“Yet those who wait for the LORD will gain new strength; they will mount up with wings 

like eagles, they will run and not get tired, they will walk and not become weary.” - 

Isaiah 40:31 (NASB)

God bless

Patrick

Dear Friends

Last Sunday we received an extra hour as the clocks went back.  What 

did you do with your extra hour?  To be honest I haven’t a clue, it just 

seemed to evaporate.  Some such hours get lost in melee of the day, 

whilst other hours are precious beyond measure, such as the last hour 

spent with a loved one.  An hour never to be forgotten, with a heartfelt 

wish that we could have just one more hour. 

The turning of the clocks back coincides with festivals of Halloween, All 

Saints and All Souls.  Our services this Sunday may well focus on 

remembering those who have gone before us, who have died and are 

in God’s eternal care.  We celebrate what we have received from our 

loved ones, the witness they have given to us in helping to point us to 

the light and love of Jesus; a light that shines eternal, a love that is 

everlasting.

A Prayer for All Souls

God of all creation – who cannot be contained by our boundaries or our 

definitions – light from beyond the galaxies, sea without a farther 

shore; you are present in every distinct place, in every moment in 

history. You are here and now. Help us to understand that those from 

whom we are separated in life by distance, by sea and land; those from 

whom we are separated by difference, by prejudice, by language, by 

lack of communication; and that those from whom we are separated in 

death, by its long silence, its aching absence – are each of them in your 

presence; that beyond our horizons, beyond our boundaries, beyond 

our understanding, they are in your embrace. AMEN

God bless

Patrick


